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Date:        May 1, 2023 

District:     Four - Oakland  

Contact:   Janis Mara  

Email:        Janis.Mara@dot.ca.gov 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

CANCELED: Closures of Westbound I-580/Eastbound I-80 Interchange in Oakland 

Overnight For Paving May 1 and 2, 2023 
 

OAKLAND / ALAMEDA COUNTY – Caltrans has CANCELED the scheduled closures of the 

westbound Interstate 580/eastbound Interstate 80 interchange in Oakland overnight 

planned for Monday, May 1 and Tuesday, May 2. 

The overnight closures have been CANCELED due to rain. They were to take place at 

the junction where westbound motorists on I-580 would bear right to get on eastbound 

Interstate 80. 

The two closures have been canceled. 
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